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City of Beverly Hills Debuts New Website 

 
Beverly Hills, CA (May 21, 2019) – The City of Beverly Hills today launched its newly 

designed website at beverlyhills.org.  The site is divided into six main categories for 

ease of navigation:  City Government, Resident Resources, Community, Doing 

Business, News & Events and How Do I. 

“This is the digital front door of our City and a vital communication tool,” says Public 

Information Manager Keith Sterling. “With new dropdown menus and improved 

responsive design for mobile devices, we believe information will be more easily 

accessible.” 

The City’s homepage features a scrolling newsfeed, an ‘In The Spotlight’ section to 

showcase community events, and a dynamic events calendar with motion timeline. 

The site will also provide easy access to live streaming of City Council meetings, the 

Beverly Hills Public Library and visitor information. 

The City is seeking feedback on the new design through a survey link on the homepage 

at beverlyhills.org. 
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